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WESTOKLEEN* 0322

COMMERCIAL

A HEAVY DUTY CLEANER-DISINFECTANT

Contains Quaternary Ammonium compounds

GUARANTEE:

  n-Alkyl (C14 50%, C12 40%, C16 10%)
   Dimethyl Benzyl Ammonium Chlorides...................3.00%
Sodium Carbonate........................................2.00%
Tetrasodium Salt of Ethylene Diamine Tetraacetic acid...0.38%

REGISTRATION NO. 11740 CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.

D.I.N. 02012278

DANGER

CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

NET CONTENTS: 20 LITRES

WP(TM)
WEST PENETONE

Manufactured by:
WEST PENETONE INC.

10900 Sécant
Ville d'Anjou, Quebec H1J 1S5

BRANCHES IN PRINCIPAL CITIES.



WESTOKLEEN is an economical and powerful cleaner-disinfectant
which acts quickly in ridding surfaces of dirt and grime, at
the same time leaving these surfaces disinfected.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

To clean and disinfect most surfaces, use 15 mL of WESTOKLEEN
per litre of water.  Apply liberally using a mop, cloth or
sponge.

For cleaning and disinfecting in and around toilet bowls,
urinals, sinks, fixtures, etc., use 20 mL of WESTOKLEEN per
litre of water.

For cleaning and disinfecting floor surfaces such as Wood,
Linoleum, Cement, Terrazzo, Asphalt Tile, Rubber etc., use 15
mL of WESTOKLEEN per litre of water - maybe used on conductive
floors without any deleterious effects.

To clean and disinfect office telephones, industrial eye
shields, eyeglasses and other protective garments, use 15 mL
of WESTOKLEEN per litre of water.  Use double strength for
porous or difficult- to-clean surfaces.  WESTOKLEEN may also
be used for cleaning and disinfecting dishes, glassware, food-
handling equipment and eating utensils.  Use 15-30 mL per
litre of water, followed by a rinse with potable water.  Local
health department codes should be followed.

Rinse empty container thoroughly with water and discard it.

KEEP FROM FREEZING.

CAUTION: Do not take internally.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contamination of food.  Avoid contact of concentrate with
skin.  Do not get in eyes.  Causes eye irritation.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, wash thoroughly with water. 
If eye irritation persists, get medical attention.  In case of
ingestion administer large quantities of milk or water. Avoid
alcohol.  Do not induce vomiting.  Consult a physician.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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